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June 19, 2002

New Rule C-17 – 30-Day Overnight Repo Rate
Futures

Further to CDCC’s Notice to Members No. 2002-062 notifying you of the launch of a new
product by Bourse de Montréal Inc., CDCC has introduced a new rule, Rule C-17 – 30-Day
Overnight Repo Rate Futures to permit the clearing of this product.  This rule was approved by
CDCC’s Board of Directors on May 9, 2002 and received approval from the Commission des
valeurs mobilières du Québec on June 12, 2002.

A hard copy of the new Rule and a revised Table of Contents will be sent to the registered holder of your
Rules manual.

If you require additional copies, please contact Mary Pimentel at (416) 350-2776, or by facsimile at (416)
367-2473.

Michel Favreau
Senior Vice President and Chief Clearing Officer


